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November 7. 1980

Mr. Tim Pivonka

Timka Resources, Ltd.

1520 E. Mulberry, Suite 240
Fort Collins. CO B0524

Re: Final Plugging Reports
Nautilus Equipment, Inc.

Dear Mr. Pivonka,

I am writing this letter in regard to the verbal approval to rlug
the wells operated by Nautilus Equipment on the attached list. I
realize the work has been recently completed on these wells but
final plugging information on a Sundry Notice and cement
verification is still required for each well you rlugged.

The verbals to plug were given in March, 1990 which has allowed you
ample time to complete this operation. If you have any questions
please notify this office.

Yours truly,

Sr. Engineer



